
 

 

September 22, 2023 

 

3rd Floor at Oliver Lodge is on a Covid-19 outbreak  

as residents on 3rd Floor have tested positive. 

 

o The residents who have tested positive have been isolated. 

o All consenting residents have been tested and residents and will 

continue to be tested on a regular basis. 

o Visitors on 3rd Floor are recommended to wear a mask. 

o Additional PPE is encouraged when visiting a resident who has tested 

positive for Covid-19.  Check with the nurse if you are unsure. 

o Please do not visit if you are not feeling well and, if you are able, please 

test yourself prior to coming to visit. 

  

 

  Love to you all,  

 Oliver Lodge 

 

 


